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August 22, 2016 

Regarding case no. 16-0907-WW-AIR, Aqua Ohio Inc.'s application for rate 

increase. I object to this rate increase. 

Aqua Ohio Inc.'s rates are more than 25% higher than Lake County water. 

This rate increase would not be fair to those of us that reside only a few 

streets from Lake Coimty Water Dist. My neighbor lives a few streets away, 

pays on average $41.88 per quarter, $13.96 per month for Lake County 

water. I pay on average $30.00 per month for the same water and since 

Aqua Ohio buys it's water from Lake County, a 25% mark up is gouging the 

consumer. I would like response regarding anyjustification for the rate 

increase, 

Sincerel 

Edward Juratic 

10392 Timber Creek Dr. 
Kirtland, OH 44094 

Phone; 440-942-3551 


